
Town of Collierville December 8, 2014 

 

BOARD WORK SESSION 

  

This is a tentative agenda and can be modified at any time prior to the meeting.  No formal vote 

will be taken by the Board of Mayor and Aldermen during the work session. 

 

 

December 8, 2014 

 

 

5:15 – 5:45 Update on Royal Pecan Drainage Study – On August 11, 2014, the BMA 

entered into a contract with Buchart Horn to study the Royal Pecan Subdivision 

drainage sub-basin and identify potential causes of flooding. 

 

Flooding in this area has caused home and property damage.  The study is 

evaluating potential solutions that will need to be considered as future capital 

projects.  Progress that has been made to this point includes collection of field 

data, analysis of existing conditions, and evaluation of alternatives.  Additional 

progress includes identification of what appears to be the best ways to address the 

flooding problem. 

 

 This session is for informational purposes only to inform the BMA on causes of 

flooding and possible solutions being considered. 

 

Staff Point of Contact:  Dale Perryman (Town Engineer) 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 


